
CRA  NEWSLETTER, 8-28-2017 
 
Welcome to our Kindergarten students who started school today! 
 
CRA Folders were sent home last week with each student. Please keep the folder and return the 
completed forms to your child’s teacher by Friday this week, Sept. 1st .   
 
STUDENT MEDICATION NEEDS DURING SCHOOL HOURS  
If your child has special medication (prescription or over the counter) needs during school hours, please 
visit the school office to set up the proper medical forms so that we may dispense your child’s 
medication. Students are not allowed to carry medications to and from school, or have them on their 
person at school – parents need to transport medications. Students that have asthma are the exception 
to that rule, and may carry inhalers in their backpacks. If your student has an inhaler at school, we need 
to be aware that they use it, and parents need to feel out a permission form for students to carry them.  
 
Drop Off and Pick Up 
Please remember that we have student Drop Off and Pick Up Procedures in place.  Please follow them 
for student safety.  The church next door allows us to use their parking lot, so please be courteous and 
respect their property.  A map of the procedures is attached if you have questions about how the flow of 
traffic should go.     
 
Intro to BAND & ORCHESTRA  
All 4th,  5th & 6th graders and their parents are invited to attend a Band & Orchestra Introductory 
Presentation on Monday, September 11th, 2:30-3:15. The B&O teachers will introduce the instruments, 
the program and answer questions. Summerhays Music will be on site to rent instruments and 
instruction manuals. Contact Erin Payne, epayne@canyonrimacademy.org for questions about the 
orchestra and Grace Edwards, gedwards@canyonrimacademy.org for questions about the band.  
 
SCHOOL LUNCH 
School lunch is up and running!  Ask your kids about the delicious smoothies that were served 
today.  The menu is available online.  Please be aware of your child’s lunch balance and remember to 
prepay for their lunches.  Cash or check may be used in the office to pay for lunches, and cash or check 
may be used online for a small fee through the online payment system on our website. The online 
payment system will also give you your child’s balance, but it may not be updated daily.  You can call the 
office anytime for a balance or if you have questions. 
     Milk, chocolate milk and water are available for a la carte purchase.  We accept $.25 in the 
lunchroom, or the student number may be entered to charge it to the child’s account.  
 
CALENDAR  
Monday, September 4: NO SCHOOL - Happy Labor Day  
Friday, September 15: PTO School CARNIVAL 5:00-7:30 p.m. 
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